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JICA Gnoup Tnuuwc CounsE N Nnuncar CnnnnNc FoR 1995

The JICA Group Training Course in Nautical Chan-
ing for 1995 conducted for about 4 months from 24
November 1995 was closed on 19 March 1996.

The closing ceremony and farewell pafiy took place
at JICA's Tokyo International Center (TIC) on 19
March 1996, attended by Mr. M. Shiozaki, Chief Hy-
drographer of JHD, Mr. T. Shimode, Deputy Director
General of JHD, Nft. M. Ishizaki, Managing Director
of TIC and Dr. T. Sato, Managing Director of Japan
Hydrographic Association (JHA) as well as lecturers,
instructors and related officers of JHD, JHA and
JICA.

Each participant from Bangladesh, China, Costa
Rica, Fiji, Indonesia, Korea, Pakistan, Philippines,
and Suri Lanka was awarded with the certificate by
Mr. Shiozaki and Mr. Ishizaki, respectively.

Awarding of the certificate to the participant
Miss Olga Matamoros Vega receiving the certificate from

Mr. M. Shiozaki,  former Chief Hydrographer of JHD

Standlng from left :  Miss Vega (Costa Rica), Mr. Jin, (Korea) Mr. Sun iCir ina) Mr i- ' iai i . j , i r  iFarr. istani,  Mr. Khan (Bangladesh),
Mr.Rudiana ( lndonesia), Mr, Shinhabahr. i  iSri  Lankai, l"4r '  I 'n;: i  i r .octurrr '  .Jl" iD;

Seated from left :  Mr. Tatsuno (Lecturer, JHD), Mr. Shimode (Deputv Direi l : :r  Generat ef JHD)
Mr. Shiozaki (Former Chief Hydrographer of JHD, io:tr !1!"ai;r614l {},4ar;ei l in* Direct,:r 'of TIC)
Mr. Sakato {Lecturer)


